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MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 51

COUNCIL MEETING  94/09 /12

TO: CITY MANAGER 4 September 06
FROM: OFFICER IN CHARGE 94-40092 BBY
BURNABY DETACHMENT RCMP

SUBJECT: STARLITE BILLIARDS LTD.,
3787 CANADA WAY, BURNABY, B.C.

PURPOSE: TO PROVIDE COUNCIL WITH A REPORT ON EFFORTS BY THE
RCMP TO DEVELOP BLOCK WATCH PROGRAMS AND
MONITOR ACTIVITY IN THE AREA OF STARLITE BILLIARDS

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT this report be received by Council for information purposes.

REPORT

There are currently two active Block Watch programs in the area of Starlite Billiards.
The Block Captains are Anthony Chan of #3-3980 Canada Way and Naomi Kamezawa
of #118-3700 Manor Street.

In addition to these Block Watch programs, we have been monitoring the activity in and
around Starlite Billiards. As mentioned in previous reports, we have experienced no
problems with respect to the management and operation of Starlite Billiards. There has
been an increase in crime in this area; however, it is not possible to establish a direct
relationship between the criminal activity and Starlite Billiards.

b

B.A. Beaudreau, Superintendent
Officer in Charge
Burnaby Detachment RCMP
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